
Pulpit Announcements 
Fourth Sunday of Easter 

April 21, 2024 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Missionaries of Poor, which is 

a Religious Order of our Church that serves the poorest of the poor. They have 

an outreach in Monroe, NC, which serves this general area. We’re happy to 

support the good Brothers in their work! 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary are for the intentions of those who made 

contributions toward our Easter flowers. Here is the list of our donors and their 

intentions. We thank you for your kindness!  

 

• Our Wednesday faith formation programs are back in session and will continue 

on until May 1. As a reminder, Confessions are heard on Wednesday evenings 

during the program year from 6:00 – 6:30 PM. 

 

• On Saturday, April 27, at 8:30 AM, we’ll have our next prayer outreach at the 

local abortion facility. All parishioners are encouraged to come and join us in 

this peaceful, prayerful protest against abortion. The facility is located at 3220 

Latrobe Drive, Charlotte, NC. 

 

• Please join us every Saturday evening at 4:00 PM for Solemn Vespers. All are 

welcome to come and welcome the Lord’s Day in prayer. 

 

• As previously announced, we now only have a 5:00 PM Anticipated Sunday 

Mass on Saturday evenings. 

 

• For those whose schedules might permit it, we have daily Mass on Monday 

evenings at 5:30 PM and on Tuesdays – Thursdays at Noon. All are encouraged 

to come! 
 

https://missionariesofthepoor.org/
https://gracewepray.org/easter-flower-donation-bulletin-2024/

